
 

 

 

Dear Red Raiders, 

 

I am pleased to share with you the 2024 President’s Report, which 

highlights the many achievements and milestones that have made the 

past year truly remarkable for Texas Tech University. 

 

I invite you to take a moment to review the report and join us in 

celebrating the progress we’ve made together. Your continued support 

and dedication have played an important role in driving these 

achievements as we work to lay the foundation for even greater 

success in the future. 

 

Thank you for everything you do to make Texas Tech the exceptional 

institution it is today. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lawrence Schovanec 

President, Texas Tech University 
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